The rector of Belarusian State University visited Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent.

In the aim of establishing interuniversity cooperation, the rector of Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent (TTPU) J. Sh. Inoyatkhodjaev received the delegation of <u>Belarusian State University</u> (BSU) headed by the rector A. D. Korol.

During the meeting, the parties got acquainted with the possibilities of universities and discussed the sides of joint cooperation for the development of international cooperation in the fields of education, science and technology between universities.

We hope that this meeting will become a step for close cooperation and achievement of new heights for both universities.













